
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS:  The purchase of the 
recommended one-ton Regular Cab Service Truck with a Lift 
Gate falls in line with the budgeted amount for this vehicle.  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the low bid 
submitted by Langdale Ford in the total amount of $69,062 and 
allow the Engineering Department to proceed with the purchase. 
 
Richard Hardy, City Manager 
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